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I am Khalil Hashmi, Ambassador of Pakistan to China.

As we step into the Year of the Snake, I am delighted to extend my warmest wishes to the people of China for a prosperous and successful 2025. The Year of the Snake is a time of wisdom, renewal, and perseverance—values that resonate deeply with the enduring partnership between Pakistan and China.

Our two nations share a friendship that has withstood the test of time. Over the years, we have built a bond of trust and mutual respect that continues to grow stronger with each passing year. This year presents yet another opportunity to deepen our cooperation and explore new avenues of partnership.

CRIonline, as part of China Media Group, has been instrumental in fostering this relationship. By sharing diverse stories and building bridges of understanding, CRIonline has become a beacon of cultural exchange. The Embassy of Pakistan values its longstanding collaboration with CRIonline, which has enabled us to promote people-to-people connections, international consensus, and shared values.

Through this partnership, we have not only enhanced media exchanges but also brought the stories of our people closer to one another. Whether it is celebrating our cultural ties, highlighting economic cooperation, or promoting our shared vision for a peaceful and prosperous world, CRIonline has been a trusted partner in our journey.

As we welcome the Year of the Snake, let us reaffirm our commitment to building bridges, fostering mutual understanding, and working together for shared progress. Pakistan greatly values the role CRIonline plays in strengthening these ties and looks forward to deepening this collaboration further.

May the coming year bring peace, happiness, and new achievements for all. I extend my best wishes to you, your families, and your loved ones for a fulfilling and joyous Year of the Snake.

Happy New Year!
Chun Jie Kuaile
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